
 

 

 
 

 

March 2023 

 

Subject:  Information regarding Substances of Concern In articles, as such or in complex objects (Products) 

- SCIP Database 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Intel is committed to protecting the environment and complying with all hazardous substance regulations. 

To that end, Intel tracks the material content of our products and makes that information available to our 

business partners. This letter provides important information about compliance with the European Union 

(EU) Substances of Concern In articles, as such or in complex objects (Products) - SCIP Database 

requirement.  

 

As required by the amendment in Article 9 of the EU Waste Framework Directive (WFD), any supplier of an 

article placed on the EU market that contains Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) on the Candidate List 

above 0.1% by weight must provide the information pursuant to Article 33(1) of the Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) Regulation to the SCIP Database as from January 5, 

2021. Intel Product REACH DCL lists the SVHCs present above 0.1% of article weight in some Intel products 

placed on the EU market (hereafter referred to as “affected products”). Intel has submitted the dossiers with 

required data information for affected products to the SCIP Database. Intel can share the SCIP notification 

dossier number upon request under Corporate Non-Disclosure Agreement (CNDA) for Simplified SCIP 

Notification (SSN) and referencing. 

 

Intel aligns the product material content reports with IEC 62474 material declaration standard. Currently 

Intel is integrating the SCIP Database requirement into its environmental compliance management system. 

Once it is ready, Intel will include SCIP mandatory data information in the IEC 62474 material declaration 

for the affected products. In the interim, Intel can provide the SCIP mandatory data information for affected 

products in its own format to customers upon request. The SCIP Database requirement does not apply to 

a product that contains SVHC below threshold. To determine whether an Intel product contains SVHC, 

customers can refer to the Intel IEC 62474 material declaration of that product.  

 

All information Intel provides on the material content of our products is true and accurate to the best of our 

knowledge. If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact your Intel Representative. We 

will continue to monitor the REACH SVHC Candidate List and SCIP Database requirements as part of our 

on-going compliance activities.    

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Youjiang Chen 

Corporate Product Regulations & Standards (CPRS)  

Intel Corporation 

https://www.intel.com/content/www/us/en/corporate-responsibility/eu-reach-svhc-response.html
https://qdms.intel.com/MDDS/MDDSView.aspx

